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The Career Center Launches New Live Career Chats Via
Twitter

The Career Center launched its
new UNT Career Chats initiative this
semester where employers and
students were able to discuss
career-related topics via live twitter
chats in an effort to reach students
through a platform they constantly
use. 
 
Read More

Student Krystin Rodriguez Sets Her Sights on Global
Diplomacy

Senior and international studies and
French double major Krystin
Rodriguez will be combining her
love of traveling with her desire to
help other countries after graduating
from UNT in December by taking the
first steps to becoming a U.S.
diplomat. 
 
Read More

Donate Needed Items for Cumberland Presbyterian
Children's Home 
 
For the holidays, the University Union Information Desk wants to be better

https://us12.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=3c9ed0fdcbc3ebdfe0d27077b&id=77f0504c78
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/career-center
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/content/twitter-chats
https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/news/careerchats
https://studentaffairs.unt.edu/news/studentkrystinrodriguez
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/university-union


connected with and support the
surrounding Denton community, so
they have partnered with the
Cumberland Presbyterian Children’s
Home to help them with some of the
resources they need in order to
support the families and children
under their care. 
  
If you are able to assist in this effort,
the Information Desk (located on the
second floor) will be collecting
various items that Cumberland
needs. Please visit the Information Desk to sign up to donate an item from this
list. Also, if you’re not able to make it to the desk and want to donate, please
email Tony Boykin-King at antonio.king@unt.edu. All donations must be turned
in by December 18. 
  
Let’s make sure everyone is able to have a great holiday!

https://www.cpch.org/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/19MIBIYju_PSRP3Y0ZiVNl1ejhLSwxh46matfOt06xcM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:antonio.king@unt.edu


In the Know is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep
staff informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride. 

 
Have an idea for In the Know? 

Send it to Ray Willhoft at raymond.willhoft@unt.edu

mailto:raymond.willhoft@unt.edu
https://twitter.com/UNT_DSA
https://www.facebook.com/UNTstudentaffairs/
http://studentaffairs.unt.edu/



